
We are striving to create a culture of “Family”. 
At Protsman School, we are striving to create a
culture where students learn that mistakes are
the most important part of learning. 
Apologizing and forgiving others builds a
foundation of friendship and trust. Working hard
and encouraging others to do the same, fosters
a sense of belonging.  We are a school family
and want everyone to feel as though they are an
important part of our family.
 
As human beings, our job in life is to help people
realize how rare and valuable each one of us
really is, that each of us has something that no
one else has- or ever will have- something inside
that is unique to all time. It’s our job to
encourage each other to discover that
uniqueness and to provide ways of developing
its expression.       
 -Mr. Fred Rogers
 
With Protsman Pride,
Mrs. Sapyta
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HOMEWORK AND REMINDERS:

Students and staff tied in economics into the holiday

season as students bought and sold products to give as

gifts.  A wrapping station was also available for students

to put on the finishing touch.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOLIDAY
SHOPPING
Students shopped for the holidays on December 13, 2019.
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Students of all grades participated in this year's

Winter Concert.  One show was held during the

school day and another was held during the evenings

for families to attend.

WINTER
WONDERLAND
The annual Winter Concert took place on December

17, 2019.

DECEMBER ISSUE

LAKE CENTRAL SCHOOL CORPORATION

 

APPLES FOR
TECHNOLOGY
Learn more about the Apples for Students Program that

Protsman Elementary is participating in!
 

Protsman is participating in the Apples for Students

Program with Strack and Van Til. We have an amazing

opportunity to get FREE technology, classroom supplies,

and resources for our students! All you need to do is

save your receipts from Strack and Van Til and send

them to school with your student! We will do the rest!

The more receipts we receive, the more points we earn

and ultimately, the more prizes we can redeem for our

students! This program has already started and will run

until March 13th.

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs.

Yurkanin at kyurkanin@lcscmail.com or ext. 3008.

 

Happy Shopping!
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COMING UP
Important dates to mark down in your calander.

JANUARY 7 School Resumes

JANUARY 15-18 Game, Book, and Puzzle

Drive

JANUARY 27-31 Penny Wars

JANUARY 29 HSA Meeting @ 3:00 p.m.

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

CONTACT US!
Are there any classroom activities, school

events, or special reminders you would like to

see in the January Newsletter?

Please email gracie2651@gmail.com

or printerns@lcscmail.com with any

inquiries!

 

 


